
 
 

 

 

April 10, 2019 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

The Interstate Medical Licensure Compact Commission is pleased 
to announce that on April 8, 2019, Governor Doug Burgum signed 
into law Senate Bill 2173 which was passed by the North Dakota 
Legislative Assembly on April 4, 2019.   

 

This action makes North Dakota the 29th member jurisdiction to join 
the commission.   

 

Please contact Marschall Smith at imlccexecutivedirector@imlcc.net 
with questions. 
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